
Babb March Board Report 
 

We are living in an unprecedented time and I am unable to provide a typical board 

report. That being said I am grateful to everyone in our district that has stepped up 

to provide for our students in anyway.  

 

At Babb school, we continue to provide our students with Work Packets. Both 

certified teachers are available by phone for questions from students. Information 

is posted on our School Facebook page concerning pick up/drop of time, changes, 

etc. A check-in letter is also sent home for all students. 

 

Due to the number of parents that are requesting on-line work we are piloting Khan 

Academy with a few students this coming week.   

 

Like many of the school we have not been receiving all packets back. We will be 

offering an incentive for students that are returning their completed packets. This 

will also be starting soon as well.  

All staff are meeting virtually/or on school site once a week on Mondays from 9:00 

a.m.-10:00 a.m. We have also been assisting students in need with the food pantry.  

 

 


